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Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Seattle Children’s Chorus
Mailing Address:
PO Box 33935
Seattle, WA 98133

Contact:
(206) 542-5998
https://www.seattlechildrenschorus.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Our mission is to nurture exellence in young musicians.

Date of Award:	 Level:
2022 Q4	 $500 to $2,500

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Seattle Children’s Chorus.
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Q4 2022 14.2 
 
July 12, 2024 
 
Marilyn Sheldon, Director 
Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contributions 
8802 27th Avenue NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271 
 
Dear Ms. Sheldon, 
 
Thank you for your support of Seattle 
Children’s Chorus! The Tulalip Tribes’ 
generous contribution was used 
for our need-based scholarship fund. Providing financial aid to choristers is critical to fulfilling 
our goal of serving every child who wants to sing, regardless of their ability to pay tuition. More 
than was provided in discounts to our choristers in 2023. 
 
In 2023, Seattle Children’s Chorus worked with nearly 200 choristers in seven choir programs, 
and held four public concerts for more than 1,200 attendees. Rehearsals were held weekly with 
instruction from outstanding music educators, offering advanced choral training for children 
and youth that is not available at the public school level. 
 
We would love to welcome representatives from the Tribes at any of our concerts in the 
upcoming choral season to see the continued impact of your donation. Please feel free to reach 
out to me at jean-marie@seattlechildrenschorus.org or 206-542-5998 if you have any 
questions, if you need any additional information, or for more information regarding our 
upcoming concerts. Thank you again for your support! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Jean-Marie Kent, Artistic Director 

Intermezzo choir (ages 9-12) in concert, December 2023 
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